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Alma Park Anti-Bullying Newsletter 
Welcome to the new Alma Park newsletter 

In order to formally recognise the amazing work that we all do at Alma Park, this year we 
are working towards our first Anti-bullying Quality Mark.  We will keep you informed about 

our progress. 
 

Anti-bullying Steering Committee Members 
Monika Neall (Parent/ Chair of governors); Charles Parfitt (Head teacher); Julie Bennett  

(Senior Lunchtime Organiser; Denise Samuels (AHT Inc.); head boy & head girl. 
 

Alma Park Anti-bullying Council (ABC) 2017-18 
After going through a rigorous selection process in the summer term, the successful 

members of the 2017-18 anti-bullying council are:  
Muhammad Qasim Muskan Khalid Imogen Prowle  
Ahad Usman        Arthur Hanley-Hill   Khadeeja Begum  
Hadi Babar        Aminah Ahmed           Dimari Blackwood    
Ellie Hodgson-Ridgeway   Kainat Khan  Wania Siddiqi   

Esel Kadiu  Safa Wayn  Huey Rhodes 
 

November 13 – 17 2017 is Anti-bullying Week.   
The theme this year is ‘All Different, All Equal’ 

 
Anti-Bullying Book Launch 

During anti-bullying week we will be launching the Alma Park Anti-bully book.  Every class in 
the school has taken a statement from our anti-bullying policy and have created a piece of 

art that we shall be collating into a picture book.  We are very excited to see the final 
outcome that will be an artistic representation of our core beliefs at Alma Park. 

 
Anti-Bullying Parent/Carer Drop-ins 

Ms. Samuels who is our Assistant head teacher for inclusion will be offering two drop-in 
sessions where she will be presenting information about anti-bullying. We look forward to 

seeing you at one of the sessions. 
Tuesday 26th September 9.00-9.30am dining hall 

or 
Thursday 28th September 9.00-9.30am dining hall 

 
Look out for the next anti-bullying newsletter in December 


